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Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission NMSS
Washington, D.C. 20555

\
Reference: Memo FCTR: RHO 71-0182 Quality Assurance Program
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Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In reply to the referenced memo da .ed August 13, 1979, I

am enclosing seven (7) copies of our response to your request
for additional information regarding our Quality Assurance
Program. Upon approval of our Quality Assurance “rograu,

these directives will be communicated to appropriate levels
of management.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very . truly yours,
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Reynold L. Hoover

Corporate Director
Health & Safety
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